
RLA	Meeting	Minutes	9/19/2017	
	
In	attendance:		Dan,	Chuck,	David,	Doug,	and	Jeff		
By	phone:	Marty	
	
In	its	regularly	scheduled	September	Meeting:	
	
•	Acceptance	of	8/7/17	minutes	5-0.	
	
•Tag	Sale:	
Raised	$1738	for	the	LIF.	An	official	board	Thank	You	to	Lynne	Sewell	
for	her	leadership	in	assembling	and	excellent	team.	
	
•	Membership/Treasurer’s	Report:	
At	this	time	we	have	108	members	down	slightly	from	last	year.	
Dues	collected	so	far	this	year	$28,625.	
	
•	Drainage	off	MT	RD	
Marty	has	been	trying	to	get	the	Town	to	fulfill	their	commitment	to	
sediment	removal	from	the	drainage	ditch.	The	board	voted	to	make	a	
formal	request	and	failing	that	will	set	up	a	meeting	with	Rudy.	
	
•	Work	Projects:	
The	board	approved	up	to	$2000	for	tree	removal	@	Crescent	Beach	
	
•Upcoming	Dates:		
	
10/14	Beach	cleanup	
	
	
	
Next	Meeting:	Open	Meeting	at	the	Rec	Center	on	August	7th		@	6:30.	
	
	


